
should be emphasised and help build a favourable public perception, which most participants saw
as key to getting the initiative off the ground. Support by the govemment, especially the
Department of Justice, will also be crucial.

Canadian judges have been involved ini peace operations in the past on an ad hoc basis.
Stephen Bierbrier (Department of Justice) said that the international component of the work of
the Department of Justice has evolved significantly in the recent past. The projects specifically
involving judges address issues including: justice reformn, minority issues in justice and the
integrity of public sector. Legal experts in Eastern Europe, for instance, are eager to speak to
judges. With a vision and enough political will, there is a potential to transform the ad hoc
approach into a coherent framework, he said. The CFA has also been mnvolved in sending judges
abroad, including Russia, Uklraine, and Ethiopia. A request from a foreign govemment is usually
Runhm-ittpxl ta e-ither a Canadian Embassy abroad or to CIDA directly. CIDA than approaches the

the CFJA.


